MENTERI NEGARA AGRARIA /
KEPALA BADAN PERTANAHAN NASIONAL

11 March 1999

Mr. Shane L. Stone
Parliament House
Darwin NT 0800
Australia

— Dear Mr. Stone

Thank you for sending me a letter that let me know about your
retirement and your plan to join the business sector.
Good luck.

I hope our good relationship that has been established will
continue, although you already retired as Chief Minister.

If some day you or your family want to visit Indonesia, please
let me know, so I can arrange my time to meat you or your
family.

I will keep in touch. My best regards to you and your family.




